
 

2024 SMART CONTROLLER RECERTIFICATION 

 
111 N. Maple Ave.                                                                

Ridgewood, NJ  07451 
201-670-5520 

water.ridgewoodnj.net 
 
 
 
 
Dear Smart Controller Permit Holder, 
 
Thank you for watering smart.  The 2023 conservation program was successful.  As a result of your water saving 
commitment, 2023 summer demand was sustainable for Ridgewood Water Operations.  To insure that your water saving 
commitment continues, please complete and return the form below to re-certify your system for 2024.  Kindly include 
your email address where indicated so that we may have it for our records.   PLEASE RETURN BY APRIL 1, 2024.  Failure 
to do so, will result in your exemption permit being voided.  PLEASE NOTE:  IN 2024 ALL SMART CONTROLLERS MUST 
BE PROGRAMMED TO OPERATE ONLY BETWEEN 3AM AND 7AM. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

By signing below, I attest that my smart controller system has not changed and agree to the NEW* smart 
controller permit conditions and requirements for smart irrigation control, and certify that my system has 
been programmed based on proper sprinkler head data, soil conditions, plant and irrigation data.  
 
 
 
 
______________________________________  ________________________________ 
Applicant Address & Town    Phone 
 

 
 
 
 ______________________________________  _________________________________ 
 Applicant Signature     Applicant E-mail 
 
 
 ______________________________________  _________________________________ 
  Applicant Name (Printed)    Date (mm/dd/yyyy) 
 
 
FORM MAY BE EMAILED TO: 
 
  Customer Service 
  Ridgewood Water 
  cswater@ridgewoodnj.net 
 
 
  
  
 

 
Permit #:___________________ 
 
Account #:__________________ 
 
Account Status*______________ 
*Delinquent accounts are not 
  eligible for recertification. 
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